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Stamford’s Annual Early Childhood Fair to be Held on 
February 3

rd
  

 
STAMFORD, CT – Mayor David Martin announced today that the Stamford School Readiness 
Council, in partnership with the City of Stamford will be celebrating its annual Early Childhood 
Fair at the Jewish Community Center on Saturday, February 3, 2018. 
 
The 10th annual Early Childhood Fair will be held at the Jewish Community Center on Newfield 
Avenue from 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.  The fair is free for families and will feature hands-on 
activities for young children and information about available resources in our community, 
including preschool and kindergarten registration. 
 
The fair will include fun activities such as arts and crafts from Kids Draw Free, face painting, the 
Ferguson Library Bookmobile, and performances by popular children’s performer Tom Weber’s 
Children’s Music and Miss Victoria’s Dance Academy.  Staff from Stamford’s police and fire 
departments will be visiting as well.  
 
The event is co-sponsored by the Stamford School Readiness Foundation, the City of Stamford, 
the Jewish Community Center, Stamford Public Schools, and the Ferguson Library. Last year’s 
event drew over 400 families.   
 
Interested citizens and families are encouraged to attend. 
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